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NIGHT WORK QEII DRIVE WEST UPGRADE

To complete our upgrade work on QEII Drive west we will have to remove the 
existing median island near the Main North Road intersection. This work will 
happen at night and starts from 7pm Sunday 14 July. The work is planned in stages 
over several nights until 25 July. The crew will work from Sunday night to Thursday 
night.     

Traffic Impact 
During this work, traffic in both directions near the island will reduce to one lane. A 
stop/go person will manage the westbound traffic on QEII Drive. This means traffic 
going westbound will be stopped at times to wait for moving work trucks and 
excavators. If you are travelling on QEII Drive, please expect delays, slow down near 
the work sites and take extra care. Expect delays of up to five minutes when 
stopped.   

Construction Impact
This work involves cutting and excavation equipment and truck movements. 
Nearby residents will hear the noise from the machinery and the crew working at 
night. The crew need lights to see what they are working on, so you may notice 
extra light coming from the road. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation, we expect to complete our 
work on the QEII Drive west upgrade by autumn 2020. 

Work on the QEII Drive west 
upgrade is progressing well.                       
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